August 3, 2023

Planning & Development Services Department
City of Killeen

200 East Ave. D

Killeen, Texas 76541

RE: ZONING CHANGE LETTER OF REQUEST
9888 TRIMMIER ROAD, KILLEEN, TX.

To Whom It May Concern,

We, the property owners, are requesting a zoning change for our property located at
9888 Trimmier Road, Killeen, TX. The future plan for our property is to building a multi-
sport field complex to serve the youth and adult sporting programs locally. A sports
complex is not allowed under the current zoning of Agricultural (A). We have met with

the planning department staff and were given a recommendation of a zoning change
to Planned Unit Development (PUD).

The proposed request will positively affect the surrounding properties along with the
citizens of Killeen, by providing a local, safe environment for families and children of all
ages to play and train in their sport of choice. Tax revenue will also be staying locally
rather than travelling to other cities for tournaments and training facilities.

Our request is consistent with the Future Land Use Map and we look forward to working

with the Planning & Development Services Department to provide a destination
location for the City of Killeen.

Thank You,

acquel Gallman
Property Owner
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